
The Legacy Therapy Dogs had a very busy and festive December. We continued our once a month
visits to the ASPIRE Program at MHS! The students look forward to our scheduled visits and it is a

great way to start the school day! We had the opportunity once again to visit with the students at
Muscatine Community College for a special finals de-stress event! This was a great incentive for the
students to take a break from their finals prep for just a short while. We also continued our monthly

visits to not one; but two, Vera French locations. This is a great way for the residents to relax and
unwind with our sweet pups! Several of our Therapy Dogs also attended the Port Byron Christmas

Walk. The River Valley District Library was gracious enough to host us and it was so fun to see all of
the kiddos and families in attendance. Our Therapy Dogs were also able to travel to Galesburg for a
Fosters Voice Meeting at the Junior High. We love supporting mental health in our community and it
was great to see the students relax and unwind with our dogs. Several of our volunteers made the
trip to Spring Valley Illinois to visit with the students at Hall High School. This was just before finals

started so it provided the students with an opportunity to relax and unwind during their lunch break.
We also visited two different libraries for special Christmas reading events. The first was at the East
Moline Library. This was such a fun event and it was great to see all of the kids in attendance. The

next was at the LeClaire Community Library. This “Santa Paws” Storytime was a huge success! There
were a lot of kids in attendance, but everyone was able to few stories to the Legacy Therapy Dogs.
They were also able to learn more about Therapy Dogs and the important work that they do within

our community. In the week leading up to the Christmas Holiday, we also attended several
workplace Christmas Parties. The first was for those who've volunteered for the BIX throughout the

year. It was great to meet everyone before their event started. The next 2 parties were for the ARC of
the Quad Cities. They had 2 christmas parties at two seperate locations so we made sure to have

our dogs in attendance for both amazing parties. Several of our therapy dogs also visit with the
students in an after school literacy program, we were invited to their Christmas Party as well. We
made a stop in to the Rock Island County Health Department to visit with the staff to help boost

moral leading up to the holidays. And finally, to round out the Holiday Party circuit, we were invited to
TV6 KWQC to visit with the staff in between news segments. They loved getting to meet our dogs and

had a great time relaxing with our pups in between the news segments.  
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To join our program, your dog must complete either a basic skills test or Angie’s basic training course through
Legacy Dog Training. Membership in Legacy Therapy Dogs is $150 for a yearly membership. This fee covers all of your
training, certification, testing and insurance once you are able to begin visits with our program. Don’t have a dog but

still want to be a member? For a reduced membership fee, that’s entirely possible! This means that you’ll attend
training sessions and our community events where you’ll help promote our organization.
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